Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2010 8:26 AM

To: "Tom Sparrowe'

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: RE: ARCO Station 276, 10600 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland-ACEH RO #2565
Hello Tom,

Your request for an extension for report submittal from December 15, 2010 to March 15, 2011 has been noted and
accepted. However, the submittal will be submitted past the LOP’s assigned due date. Please note that in the
event enforcement actions are pursued by the LOP for any of the BP/ARCO cases, delinquent submittal trends may
be considered.

Sincerely,

Paresh C. Khatri

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 777-2478
Fax: (510) 337-9335

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the
original message.

From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2010 4:19 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: FW: ARCO Station 276, 10600 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland-ACEH RO #2565
Importance: High

From: Tom Sparrowe [mailto:tsparrowe@broadbentinc.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2010 3:56 PM

To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Cc: 'Carmel, Charles '; 'Herrick, Matthew (Broadbent & Associates)'

Subject: ARCO Station 276, 10600 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland-ACEH RO #2565
Importance: High

Ms. Drogos:



It is my understanding that Mr. Paresh Khatri is no longer working on LOP sites and has referred his case correspondence
to you until a replacement is made. Therefore, | am sending this you request in his absence.

On September 16, 2010 Atlantic Richfield Corporation (ARC) and Broadbent & Associates, Inc. (BAl) received a
Monitoring Well Destruction and Landowner Notification letter indicating that the above referenced Site (ACEH RO
#2565) is approved for case closure. This letter also requested that a Well Destruction Report be submitted to ACEH by
December15, 2010. BAI has been working with ARC and BAI subcontractors to complete the well destructions at the Site
in a timely manner. However, due to ARC’s new safety program and work approval process the initiation of field work
has unfortunately been delayed by approximately 8-12 weeks.

Therefore, BAIl requests that the original Well Destruction Report date of December 15, 2010 be extended to March 15,
2011.

A response to our request is appreciated.

Tom Sparrowe, PG
Senior Geologist
Broadbent & Associates, Inc.

875 Cotting Lane, Suite G @ Vacaville, California 95688
office 707.455.7290 @ mobile 707.494.4883 e fax 707.455.7295
tsparrowe@broadbentinc.com




